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June 22, 2011

Suzanne Willett

Chief, Drug Prosecution Division
Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office
18 N. County Street

Waukegan, Illinois 60085

Dear Mrs. Willett,

[ am writing to inform you of recent Authority Budget Committee action concerning
continued federal funding of the JAG program. At their May 5, 2011 meeting, the
Budget Committee designated $204,858.00 from 409023 Grant FFY09 funds for
continuation of this program. This designation requires a local matching contribution of
$68,286.00. The funds can be utilized starting October 1, 2011. The Agreement # is
409023.

To avoid any possible lapse in funding, please submit the materials to my attention no
later than August 1, 2011.The materials must be submitted to my attention via email:
terrence.dugan@illinois.gov. This is only requested in an effort to expedite the
continuation process.

If you have any questions concerning this designation, please feel free to call me at 312-
793-0889 or email me at terrence.dugan@illinois.gov. I look forward to working on the
continuation of this program.

Sincerely,

Terry Dugan
Federal and State Grants Unit
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